
CONFIDENTIAL

Customer safety is of paramount importance to Costa and we take all issues regarding the 
production of our foods extremely seriously.

We are completing a recall of the following products due to the possible presence of small 
stones which could pose a choking hazard.

Product ‘Use by’ Dates Product Image 

Costa Chicken & Bacon Caesar 
Wrap

06 SEP – 08 SEP 
(inclusive)

Costa Southern Fried Chicken 
Wrap

06 SEP – 08 SEP 
(inclusive)

Costa Chicken Salad Sandwich 06 SEP – 08 SEP 
(inclusive)

Costa BLT Sandwich 06 SEP – 08 SEP 
(inclusive)

PRODUCT RECALL

We are advising customers not to consume these products. Any customers in possession of 
these products can return them to their nearest store where a full refund will be given. 

Only listed products are affected.

We apologise to our customers for any inconvenience caused. For more information 
contact us on 0333 003 5883 
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